
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The St. Mary Class of 2010!! 
 

Please join us for a class reunion (before you all head off to college). 
 

Sunday, June 28, 2015 
5:00 PM to 8:00 PM for Bowling 

Seven Ten Lounge 
2747 N. Lincoln 

773-549-2695 
 

We all hope you can make the St. Mary Class Reunion 
Please notify us by June 22, 2015 if you can attend, so we can reserve the lanes: 

 
Mary Smith at 312-534-1234 or smithm@stmary.org  

or 
John Jones at 312-534-1233 or jonesj@stmary.org 

 
 

Refreshments and bowling are on us!  We are hoping you will consider a 
donation to St. Mary.  We would love to note in our Annual Report that the St. 

Mary Class of 2010 made a class gift, and we would also list the individual 
donors. 

 
We look forward to seeing you at Seven Ten Lounge 

 
 


